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Kathy Geist, Mason Transit Authority outreach and transit planner, presents

District 3 County Commissioner Sharon Trask with goodies from MTA

during Tuesday’s meeting of the Board of Mason County Commissioners in

downtown Shelton. For information on MTA’s Dial-A-Ride program, buying
bus passes through the Token Transit cellphone app or to participate in

the volunteer driver program, visit www.masontransit.org. Journal photo by

Michael Heinbach



